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Protection of children and vulnerable persons
The Prelature of Opus Dei in East and South Asia is committed to promoting the safety, welfare and protection of children and vulnerable persons.
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The Prelature of Opus Dei in East and South Asia is committed to promoting the safety, welfare and protection of children and vulnerable persons in accordance with the relevant civil legislation of each state and territory, the dispositions of the Holy Father and the Bishops of each diocese and the Guidelines issued by the Prelate of Opus Dei for the Protection of Minors and Vulnerable Persons.
If you wish to report a case of abuse in that regard, please contact the Child Protection Coordinator:
Email: safe.environment.esa@opusdei.org
Phone: +852 9099 5620
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